Woodlands Academy





Newsletter No. 10

Date: 02/03/2023

Telephone 0117 3533506

Email: info@woodlandsacademybristol.com

Attendance Class attendance since September 2022: Reception: 94.6% Challenge 🥬 Year 1: 95% 🔨 94% - 96.9% Year 2: 91.7% 🛧 Year 3: 94.3% 🖖 Year 4: 93% 🔨 **Equality** Year 5: 91.8% 🛧 Year 6: 93.6% ♥ Whole school attendance: 92.9% Diversity Empathy 2000 🍄 🖜

New Facebook Page

We have set up Facebook page for Woodlands Academy, so we can showcase many of the lovely things that we do and as another means of communication. We have added a number of posts to get started including some class news; World Book Day pictures and a competition to win 5 pairs of children's swimming passes at Hengrove Leisure Centre.

Please click this link to find the page: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100090 704350983

Resilience















Values

The value that the children will be learning about this month is Fairness. We are working with the children a lot in school, particularly at playtime and lunchtime, through games and when dealing with playground fall outs at the moment. Any opportunities you have to play games at home and show children how to be a great team player and how to win/lose graciously would be appreciated to support our work in school.



Star Powers

We have introduced a new Star Power to children, so they can now earn green stars as well as blue and pink stars to gain a class reward!



- I can set goals and work towards them
- I embrace feedback
- I practise to improve
- I am determined and show commitment
- * I am resilient

Dates for your diary

Wednesday 8th March - Parents evening

Thursday 9th March - YI trip to Farleigh Castle

Tuesday 14th March - Parents evening

Friday 17th March - Red Nose Day

Wednesday 7th - Friday 9th June - Y6 camp

Monday 12^{th} June - Friday 23^{rd} June - 76

swimming

Wednesday 28th June - EYFS Sports day Friday 30th June - KSI & KS2 Sports day

Term dates 2022/23

Term 4 - 20th February 2023 - 31st March 2023

Term 5 - 17th April 2023 - 26th May 2023

Term 6 - 5th June 2023 -

Inset Days

 26^{th} May 2023 21^{st} July 2023



Pre-ordering

Please make sure you are still pre-ordering your child's school lunches on Parentmail

Nursery and Reception places

If you need a nursery or reception place and have not yet applied, please get in contact, as we would love to be welcoming your child in September.

Red Nose Day

Friday 17th March is Red Nose Day, where children can come into school wearing something red/non-uniform.

We need your help...

As you are all aware school budgets are tight, so we are hoping you can help us.

We are working to update our play provision and reading areas this term. If you have any of the following items that are nearly new or new that you no longer use at home, we would love them.

- Play equipment such as hula hoops, bats and balls, footballs, basketballs, stilts, buckets and spades, items children could design an obstacle course with etc
- Gardening items e.g. children's gardening gloves, trowels, seed trays or seeds
- Art and craft items, for example unwanted craft sets, pen sets, stickers, chalk, card/paper...
- Good quality children's story books suitable for EYFS and KSI.
- Outdoor cushions or picnic blankets
- Indoor cushions
- Simple musical instruments
- CDs of children's songs or stories

Also, if you work for a company that can donate items above or put money towards these areas we would love to hear from you!